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Monday, 06th November 2023                                                                           SWS/ ACD/2023-24/67 

  

Dear Parents,  

Greetings from Smart Wonders!     

"Let us light up the world with knowledge and love, just as we light up our homes on the festival of Diwali.  
 
Let us nurture the spark of curiosity and joy in our children's hearts, for they are the light of our future." 
 
Diwali and Children’s Day are round the corner and the atmosphere is filled with the spirit of joy and love. We are 
delighted to inform you that we will be celebrating both in the school on Thursday, 9th November 2023. This 
celebration aims to instill a sense of cultural pride and provide a platform for our students to rejoice in their 
achievements. 
 
Thursday 9th November will be observed as a NO BAG DAY. 
 
Kindly note – 

• The students can bring their party tiffin, water bottle and school almanac for the day. 
• Diwali break is from Friday 10th November to 16th November 2023.  

 
Wishing you all a Safe and Happy Diwali! 
 

Warm regards 

 

 
Poonamjit Kaur 

Principal 


